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May 31, 2022 

  
From the Office of: Mid-Minnesota Development Commission 
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Willmar, MN 56201 
320-235-8504 

  
  

*********************************** 
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
The Mid-Minnesota Development Commission will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, June 22, 2022, at 5:00 pm, on the MinnWest 
Technology Campus, Commons Conference Room located at 1707 
Technology Drive NE, Willmar MN 56201. 
 
The purpose of this public hearing is to officially adopt the Fiscal Year 
2023 budget (July 1, 2022, through June 30, 2023) and to consider levying 
an ad valorem tax, within limitations set by state statute and which 
would not be received in full or used until the Fiscal Year 2024 budget 
is effective. 
 

       Eric Day, Executive Director 
       Mid-Minnesota Development Commission 
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